
next library committee meeting

Robert Shrock  to:
hahn, bbutt, julitta.jo, agodfrey, fgrady, fcash, 
skoch, llevitan, ftorre, jay.bock, 
christine.pitocco, wolfgang.quitschke, 

12/07/2010 08:15 PM

Cc: robert.shrock

1 attachment

  min101014.doc    min101014.doc  

Dear Committee Members,

    This is a reminder that our next meeting of the University Senate 
Library Services Meeting will take place this coming Thursday at the usual 
time and place, 10 am, Rm. 126, Psych. B.  The agenda will include a 
discussion of the journal situation and a letter submitted to us by Aimee
de Chambeau on behalf the library staff.  I realize that this is a very 
busy time of year, but hope that as many of you as can make it will 
attend.  I have already received and responded to emails from some who 
cannot be there.  I have attached an old copy of minutes from the 
October meeting, which is a duplicate of the copy that I sent to you in 
October.  In the next email I will distribute to you the letter from
Aimee de Chambeau.  Steve Koch gave us a pointer to a very interesting and 
informative article by Robert Darnton, the Director of the Harvard 
Library.  I highly recommend this to you.  It shows that the situation 
that we face here at Stony Brook is actually quite typical of a large 
number of universities.

   Best,

   Bob


